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Public Ethics 

I
CITY OF 

commission OAKLAND 

OAKLAND PUBLIC ETHICS COMMISSION 

January 24, 2025 Administrative Hearing

Notice of Cancellation

Due to the Public Ethics Commission 
concluding the Administrative Hearing on 
PEC Case: 23-28 on Thursday, January 23, 

2025, Friday’s continuation of the hearing is 
canceled




